Cleveland, Julie

From: Martin, Al

Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 10:46 AM
To: Cleveland, Julie

Subject: FW: 10 N Livingston restaurant

----- Original Message-----

From: Bark Design [mailto:chris@bark-design.com]
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 9:34 AM

To: Martin, Al; 0G III

Subject: 10 N Livingston restaurant

Mr. Martin-

After discussion with the owner of the property at 10 N. Livingston, a UDC application and
review for the restaurant space is acceptable to the owner.

Please contact me with any questions.

Christopher Gosch



